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Tucson Benedictines to host Discernment Weekend 

 
CLYDE, Mo. – The Benedictine Sisters of Perpetual Adoration in Tucson will host a Discern-
ment Weekend Feb. 20-22, 2009. 
 The event invites single women ages 18-40 
who are discerning a call to religious life the opportu-
nity to enter into the rhythm of the Benedictine Sis-
ters’ contemplative life, to have time and space for 
listening to God and to share with others who are also 
seeking God more intentionally. 
 For more information about the Discernment 
Weekend, please contact Sr. Lupita Barajas at (520) 
325-6401, e-mail vocationtucson@bspa.us or click on 
w w w . t u c s o n m o n a s t e r y . c o m / v o c a t i o n s /
event_contact.asp. 
 
 

### 
 

The Benedictine Sisters host a variety of activi-
ties, such as the upcoming Discernment Week-
end, to allow women an opportunity to discover 
God ’ s call to religious life. 


